
From: Andrew Crabb [mailto:andrew.crabb@nat.awu.net.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 16 August 2017 4:59 PM 
To: AMOD; Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Subject: AM2014/197 Casual and Part-time employment - Horticulture Award - overtime for causals 

 
Dear Associate  
 
AM2014/197 Casual and Part-time employment - Horticulture Award – ordinary hours and 
overtime for causal employees  
 
We refer to the above and to the extension of time granted to file additional submissions and or 
evidence regarding ordinary hours and overtime for casual employees by 5:00pm Wednesday 16 
August 2017.  
 
We write to confirm The Australian Workers Union intends to make additional submissions and 
provide further evidence however as a result of unforeseen circumstances we will not be in position 
to file the material by 5:00pm tonight.  
 
We are confident however that we will have the material filed by midday, 12:00pm tomorrow, 
Thursday 17 August 2017.  
 
We confirm that we will forward a copy of this correspondence to the other interested parties in the 
matter shortly.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the writer in relation to the above.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

ANDREW CRABB | SENIOR NATIONAL LEGAL OFFICER  

M 0436 654 478 | andrew.crabb@nat.awu.net.au  

P 02 8005 3333  LEVEL 10, 377 - 383 SUSSEX STREET, SYDNEY NSW 2000  WWW.AWU.NET.AU 
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